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As a proud member of the U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) C-TPAT 
program since November 5, 2016, supply chain security continues to be a vital part 
of V Opco, LLC culture and business processes.  
 
From its inception in 2001, CTPAT remains a voluntary public-private sector 
partnership program where members work with CBP to strengthen its 
international supply chains and ultimately improve border security, protecting the 
supply chain from criminal activities such as drug trafficking, terrorism, human 
smuggling, and illegal contraband. 
 
Vince has developed a Risk Assessment process, and maintains, a multi-layered 
security policies and procedures that are consistent with the CTPAT minimum-
security criteria (MSC) and remains committed to protecting our organization and 
supply chain from any unlawful activities. 
 
All employees and business partners, including vendors, service providers, and 
visitors are educated and must comply with the company's security policies and 
procedures that are in place at each facility. 
 

 

 

 

Jameson Shipley  

VP, Operations/Supply Chain 

 


